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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 
  Forest Hill had two wonderful parties in March—the Lunar New Year party and the St. Patrick’s Day party.  
The Forest Hill Association’s Lunar New Year party generated over 200 guests this year and was described as 
“fabulous.” Our own St. Patrick’s day party was also well attended and people commented that it was “so much fun.”  
Our thanks to Dottie McHugh and her committee for a well planned event. 
 
  The April 21st  general meeting will be hosted by Eva Monroe and will include a lecture and Power Point 
presentation by a docent from the de Young Museum.  This promises to be a very enjoyable afternoon.  You are 
encouraged to bring a guest. THE PLANT CART WILL BE ON THE PATIO FOR YOUR DONATIONS OF CUTTINGS AND 
PLANTS. 
 
  On Friday, April 25th, Sima Talai will host a Middle Eastern style dinner for MOM’S AGAINST POVERTY, a 
volunteer-based, non-profit charity. 
 
  We are proud to present the slate of officers for the Forest Hill Garden Club for fiscal year 2014-2015: 

President Pansy Waller 
Vice President Anna  Bolechowski 

Treasurer Donna Earhart 
Recording Secretary Jane Smith 
Financial Secretary Yen Bachmeier 

Corresponding Secretary Trish Hurt 
Parliamentarian Louise Bacigalupi 

Auditor Angela Carnegie 
Director Eva Monroe 
Director Sally Kipper 
Director Kathe Farrell 
Director Helen Scholten 
Director Clorinda Aldrich 

  2014 Parliamentarian: Yen Bachmeier   2014 Nominating committee: Katie Balestreri (chair),  
     Darlene Hartmann; Suzie Curtis; Toni Buckley; Teresa Callan (5th member) 

— Helen Scholten and Louise Bacigalupi 
      Co-Presidents 

Meetings and Events  
Monday, April 7– Board Meeting  
 10:00 AM          Board Meeting, location is Darlene Hartman’s home, 201 San Marcos Ave. 
  Hosted by Darlene Hartman 
Monday, April 21- MODERN NATURE:  Georgia O’Keefe AND LAKE GEORGE 
    1:00 PM From magnified botanical compositions to panoramic landscapes, the works of Georgia O’Keefe 
  in this exhibition offer a deeper understanding of the spirit of place that was essential to  

   O’Keefe’s artistic evolution.  At Alfred Stieglitz’ family estate on Lake George in upstate New  
   York, she reveled in the discovery of the new subject matter and found respite in the rural  
   setting without the distractions of city life.   Join us for an afternoon of discovery and insight 
   into the current exhibition at the de Young Museum.  Lecture and Power Point presentation.  
   Please bring a friend. 

Friday, April 25- Middle Eastern Style dinner benefiting Moms Against Poverty. 
    6:00 PM At Forest Hill Clubhouse,  $65 per person, hosted by Sima Talai 
  Make checks payable to:  Moms Against Poverty 

 
NOTES:  Welcome to new members:  Jane Smith, Heather Millar Young, and Jamie Wong. 
Please don’t forget to bring cuttings or a plant for the plant cart on April 21, or to take a plant home with you. 
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